
Wednesday, October 28, 2020
From Dr. Arvid Spor, Vice President of Academic Affairs

Dear Citrus College Students, 
 
As you begin to plan for your winter and spring classes, I wanted to let you know that Citrus College will 
continue to deliver a majority of classes and support services in a remote/online format through the 
spring 2021 semester. 

A limited number of students and faculty will be allowed on campus to resume in-person instruction in 
programs that are considered essential by the county and state, such as nursing, registered dental 
assistant, automotive technology, and medium and heavy-duty truck technology. 

This decision was made in accordance with the Los Angeles County Department of Public Health (Public 
Health) and Governor Newsom’s Blueprint for a Safer Economy, in which LA County remains in the 
“widespread” tier due to the number of new daily cases and positive test rates. The college will continue 
to rely on the guidelines from Public Health to determine when it is safe to fully reopen. 

Your health and safety, along with the wellbeing of our faculty, staff and the community remain our top 
priority. This year has been challenging for all of us, but I want to reassure you that we are here to help 
you reach your academic goals. Virtual registration assistance is available now through November 13 on 
Zoom by clicking here (passcode 195528), or you can click to watch a step-by-step video on how to 
register for classes. For services related to healthcare, emotional support, basic needs, Wi-Fi or learning 
from home, please visit the Student Resources page on the college’s COVID-19 website  .  

Here is a quick list of additional online academic and support services online resources: 

1. Admissions and Records  
2. CalWORKs  
3. Career/Transfer Center  
4. Citrus College Promise  
5. Counseling  
6. Drop-In Tutoring  
7. DSPS   
8. EOP&S/CARE  
9. Financial Aid  
10. Foster/Kinship Education  
11. International Students  
12. I Will Complete College  

https://www.citruscollege.edu/covid19/ss/Pages/StudentResources.aspx
https://www.citruscollege.edu/covid19/Pages/default.aspx


13. Learning Center and Writing Center  
14. Library  
15. Student Life and Leadership Development  
16. STEM Center Tutoring appointments  
17. STEM TRiO Tutoring: available weekdays and Saturdays by appointment. TRiO students should 

email Evelyn Uribe (euribe@citruscollege.edu) for the most up-to-date schedule and zoom links. 
18. Student Portal  
19. Technology Help Desk  
20. Veterans Success Center  

Winter and spring class schedules are now available online, and you can view your registration 
appointment time beginning Friday, October 23. Registration for both terms begins on Monday, 
November 9. 

 

mailto:euribe@citruscollege.edu
https://www.citruscollege.edu/schedule

